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22 November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Christmas Fayre 
 
Here are some further details with regards to our Christmas Fayre which                                                                                                                    
takes place on Friday 29th November at 1.15pm. 
 
 

• Firstly, many thanks for your donations of chocolate, bottles, filled mugs etc.  We are 
happy to continue receiving such items right up until the day of the Fayre. 

• We will also be having a raffle at the Fayre and would be grateful if anyone is willing to 
donate any items for this stall.  

• If you have any Christmas jumpers which you or your child don’t wear and which 
are still in decent condition, we would be grateful if you could hand them in to us 
by Tuesday 26th and we will recycle them at the Fayre.    

• As it is not possible for all classes to visit the Fayre at the one time, we have organised a 
rota which will enable you to attend the Fayre at the same time as your child.  The rota is 
as follows: 
   1.15pm – 1.45pm   P3, P4, P4/5 & P5 
   1.45pm – 2.15pm   P1A, P1B, P2 & P2/3 
   2.15pm – 2.45pm   P6A, P6B, P7A & P7B 
 

• To identify pupils easily at the Fayre, school uniform should be worn as normal. 

• Pupils are not allowed in the tearoom. 

• Pupils will be dismissed at 3.00pm as normal and should not leave early with their 
parents. 

• Donations of home baking should be sent on the morning of the Fayre.  Please 
remember to label containers so that they can be returned to their rightful owners. 

• Entry is £1.00, which will include tea/coffee/biscuits. 

• Please try to ensure that the children come with change. 

• We are still looking for more parent helpers, so we would be grateful if you could 
give up a little of your time to help out on the day.  If you can help, then please 
contact the school office on 0300 300 0166.  Thanks. 

• Finally, thanks to all the parents and staff who have worked so hard in preparing and 
organising this event.  I know it will be a huge success. 

 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Graeme Maclean 
Head Teacher  

 


